
 
 

 

 

Live . Love . Learn - Littletown 

Friday 11th July 2025         

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Another very busy Summer Term week in very Summery weather this week! I will start by mentioning how 
proud we all are of our Year 6 children for their transition weeks this week. It was fantastic to visit Honiton 
Community College on Wednesday and to see them all happy, working hard and looking so grown up! A 
special mention too to the Year 6 children who have been with us this week helping across the school in a 
range of ways including sharing guidance and advice to all the children in assembly ahead of class swap 
yesterday.  

A huge well done to all the children for their attitude in forming their new classes yesterday. Mrs Cadby and 
I had the privilege of spending the day moving around the school seeing all the children in their new classes 
being supported by staff.  

This week has also seen many of our children take part in the Honiton Learning Community  Year 3 Roman 
day on Wednesday and Year 1 have had their outdoor classroom (in the shade) today. We made some 
adjustments to the running of the school today due to the high temperatures. Children spent a reduced 
amount of time outside at lunchtime today and OPAL assembly took place in classrooms rather than 
altogether in the hall this afternoon. As high temperatures continue to be forecast over the next two weeks, 
we will allow children to come to school in Littletown PE kit if you would like to, even if it is not a PE day for 
the year group.   

Thank you to everyone who attended our Summer Fete on Saturday and making it such a great event. I’m 
sure you will join me in thanking Sarah and her committee and all the volunteers who ran stalls for all their 
hard work - especially in making adjustments due to the weather before and during the fete.  

Next week, on Monday, 2AL have their outdoor classroom and on Thursday we welcome Nursery parents 
and carers for a stay and play session at 2:30pm.  

Yours faithfully 

David Perkins 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Children’s news 
 
Nursery 

We baked cheese scones! We had our class swap day with our new teachers! 

 

Reception 

On Thursday, we moved up to Year 1 for the day. We had lots of fun making lots of things like bookmarks 

and lots more! We practiced riding balance bikes on the year 5 and 6 playground. 

 

Year 1  

We have been learning about habitats. We also have been looking at cockatoos. 

 

Year 2 

We have been learning about Henry VIII, in P.E we have done under and over and have been learning our 

rights and lefts.           

 

Year 3  

We have been making mosaics in History. We have also had our Roman day. In Maths we have been learning 

from our mistakes. We were doing simulation in Computing and Batting and fielding in P.E. 

  

Year 4 

In History we have been learning about Tutankhamun. We have also been learning about bar graphs and 

tables in Maths. On Thursday we had class swap day! 

 

Year 5  

We did class swap day and we went to meet our new teachers, Miss Bodgin and Mrs Arni, or Mrs Binmore 

and Miss Groves. We did PE with our new PE teacher, Mrs Gibson. We had lots of assessments and we did 

Maths, Grammar and  Spellings. 

 

Year 6  

We have mostly been doing our transition week at our new secondary schools! 

 

 

Scholastic Book Fair 

 

Thank you to everyone who has visited the book fair this week. It has been wonderful to see so many books 

flying off the shelves. Every book you buy means new books for the library, so thank you for your support.  

 

The book fair will continue to be open next week, closing on Thursday 17th July. The opening days for next 

week are: 

 

Monday 14th July 

Wednesday 16th July 

Thursday 17th July 

 

Please wait on the playground to be welcomed in. We will open at 3:40 and close about 4pm.  

At the book fair we accept cash and bank payments via a QR Code. 

For those of you who have ordered books, they will arrive the week beginning 21st July. 

 

Carrier bags 

So children can bring things home please bring in a carrier bag. 

 



Music lessons 

Please see attached to this newsletter contact details for all of our peripatetic music teachers for lessons in 

September! 

 

Week Beginning 14th July 2025 events  

Monday 14th July Tuesday 15th July 
 

Wednesday 16th 
July 
 

Thursday 17th July 
 

Friday 18th July 
 
 

Book fair 3:40 - 
4pm 

 Book fair 3:40 - 
4pm 

Nursery stay and 
play 2:30-3pm 

 

2AL outdoor 
classroom 

  Book fair 3:40 - 
4pm 

 

 


